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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 30/11/2018.  

 

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the 

Inspector’s recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations. 

 
Reasons and Considerations 
 
As per the Planning Authority’s Reasons and Considerations  
plus  
The Board was not satisfied that the proposed development would integrate with 
other dwellings in the vicinity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 30/11/2018 

 Terry Ó Niadh   
 

 

 


